Master Plan Meeting
February 10, 2015

In attendance: Ed Bannister, Ryan Crosbie, Gail Smith, & Lou Ann Griswold

· Revised and finalized the content on the postcard to be sent to residents to inform them of opportunities to participate in the writing the Master Plan
· We decided on the following:
· 4.25” x 5.5” so that 4 cards could come from one 8.5 x 11” paper  
· landscape format
· on pale green card stock
· We would like it to arrive in mailboxes on the Saturday before election day

· Either Lou Ann will format the card or have a service do it, after talking to Caren about options and how this is usually done
· Lou Ann will send the formatted card out for all committee members to review
· Lou Ann will ask Caren about mailing:  process, timing, labels, and funding for copying and mailing the cards

· Information for Town of Lee website
· Caren offered to post the agendas and meeting minutes to the website; we will have her do this
· Discussed putting the survey as a Quick Link on the Home Page and announcing locations for completing paper copies of the survey on the News and Events section
· Ryan said that he talked with Roger and Roger said that we could ask residents to complete the survey outside the Transfer Station.  We were thinking after the Swop Shop.  
· Lou Ann will talk with the Library to see if we can have surveys there


· Poster for Election Day
· We decided to create a tri-fold poster, using form core and duct tape
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Main information, content from the post card, would go in the center
· Potential chapters in the Master Plan would go on the left
· Sample questions people would answer and how to complete the survey would go on the right side
· We will finalize the poster at the next meeting
· We need to take turns standing next to the poster, on voting day, to talk with people and give them a card if they did not remember getting it in the mail or know that they did not keep it.
· Briefly discussed the resident questionnaire and thought having planning board members complete it as a pilot would be helpful.  We will have some do it on a computer and others do it on paper to test both methods.  



Next meeting:  March 3 at 6:30 in the conference room at the Safety Complex

Agenda will be:
· Finalize the poster 
· Begin looking at the information from departments/commissions/committees to continue working on the questionnaire for residents
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